
Appendix E – email correspondence showing discussed issues. 

 

On 04 May 2020 at 10:46 RLister@winchester.gov.uk wrote:  

Dear Mr Brown,  

   

Following our phone call I have a number of concerns, I am seeking clarification in 
regard to the highways comments in response to  the below email.  

   

However, I have concerns regarding the ecology, the status of your client and the 
other requirements of policies DM4, CP5 and TR6, and the impact on the character 
of the area.  

   

As I said I do not consider it appropriate on this occasion to extend the assessment 
process and will therefore be looking to refuse the application.  

   

Can you please send over the amended site plan that you mentioned that 
demonstrated the visibility spays you have mentioned and that parking can be 
accommodated on the sites in line with the Residential Parking SPD?  

   

Kindest regards  

   

Rose Lister  
Senior Planning Officer  

 
Winchester City Council  

Colebrook Street  
Winchester  

SO23 9LJ  

 
Tel: 01962 848345  

Mob:07920768077  
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